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RCW 18.30.100 requires the Board to administer examinations for licensing.  This includes a 
written examination. 
 
In February 2021, the Department of Health entered into a contract with ExamSoft for the 
online monitored administration of the denturist written examination.  This allows the written 
examination to be given at any time of the day or night 365 days a year.  With the cost savings 
that have occurred with this, the Board of Denturists adopts this guideline relating to the 
collection of fees for retakes of the written examination. 
 
The initial $1,500 examination fee will include one administration of the clinical (practical) 
examination and two attempts at the written examination. 
 
If an applicant/candidate has failed the written examination two times, the $500 written 
examination fee will be required prior to being allowed to attempt the written examination a 
third or fourth time. 
 
 


